Councilmember Jennifer Campbell Council District 2 202 "C" Street, 10th Floor San Diego, CA 92101

Subject: Advocating for Peninsula's interests in the Mayor's FY24 budget

Dear Councilmember Campbell and staff,

With the release of the Mayor's FY24 budget draft on 14 April 2023, and the expected release of the final version on 16 May 2023, we ask for your help in advocating for our budget requests previously shared with your office from our letter dated <u>27 January 2023</u>. This cycle falls outside our of ability to respond in a timely fashion as a board, and we appreciate your help in championing our efforts to improve Service Items, Traffic Safety, and Street Improvements in The Peninsula.